Bepartment of Education

Region IIT
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN

ADVISORY

February 16, 2021

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Division Chiefs
Public Schools District Supervisors
Elementary and Secondary School Principals/QICs
School/Districts Administrative Assistants
All Others Concemed

Please be informed that the moratorium on the submission of requests for Equivalent Record
Form (ERF) has been lifted. Attached is the Regional Memorandum No. 047, s. 2021 entifled Lifting
Up on the Submission of Request for ERF for reference.
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